Amber Noworatzl_(x

From: Mike Howe

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 2:20 PM
To: Lee Kummer - D5

Cc: Steven Czekala - D9; Amber Noworatzky
Subject: Re: Traffic on Ray street during CR

Let’s put on next months agenda
Sent from my iPhone

> On Dec 20, 2018, at 1:07 PM, Lee Kummer - D5 <lkummer@manitowoc.org> wrote:

>

> Hi. A couple on Ray street called and said last time construction took place on CR many drivers, including semi trucks
used Ray street as a short cut from Custer to MacArthur. They are requesting signage for no truck traffic on Ray Street
during the construction, which seems like a reasonable request. Please add this request to the January Public Safety
committee agenda. Thanks and Merry Christmas. Lee

>

> Sent from my iPad



